Corrigendum.

Dr. F. G. Cawston has drawn our attention to the fact
that owing to an error in the manuscript of his article,
entitled “ Nasal Hygiene in the Treatment of Leprosy and
the Use of Antimony,”” which appeared in the April number
of LEPROSY REVIEW, the name of the institution recorded
on page 62 as Amanzimtoti, should have read Amatikulu,
no cases of leprosy being treated at the former institute.





